
 
 

  

 

        4th October 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 residential trip - July 2023  
 
I am delighted to announce that we have been able to finalise the details for our Year 4 residential trip 

for this school year. Our residential visit will again be to Flatford Mill, where we have held previous, 

very successful experiences. This historic setting on the River Stour will allow the children to explore 

the surrounding area with a Geography and Science focus, as well as some excellent opportunities for 

team building, plus, obviously, lots of fun. 

Our visit will be for two nights and run from Wednesday 3rdth July until Friday 5th July 2024. The cost of 

the trip is £285 and this covers coach travel, accommodation, meals and the learning experiences. In 

order to secure a place, we are asking for a deposit of £25 by the 20th October. All payments will be 

needed to be completed by parent mail. The balance of payment will be required by the end of March 

and can be arranged in instalments if that is preferable. Please note that by paying the deposit a place 

will be allocated and you may be liable for the full cost in the event of a late withdrawal from the trip. 

 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Thanks for your continued support, 

 

 

 

Mr Keefe 

Year 4 teacher 
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